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According to Ohio Revised Code, Section 3345.19 (Anti-hazing policy), 

“(D)(1) Beginning in the 2022-2023 academic year, each institution shall maintain a report of all 

violations of the institution's policy adopted under division (B) of this section or other state law 

regarding hazing that are reported to the institution. Each institution shall post the report on its 

publicly accessible web site. Each report shall include all of the following: 

(a) The name of the subject of the report;

(b) The date when the subject of the report was charged with a violation of the

institution's policy or other state law regarding hazing;

(c) A general description of the violation, any investigation and findings by the

institution, and any penalties imposed on the subject of the report;

(d) The date on which the matter was resolved.”

Per this guidance, please see the following list of hazing charges for the previous five years: 

• For the period of December 1st, 2019-December 20th, 2024, there have been no 

documented reports of hazing at Oberlin College & Conservatory.

Please direct questions regarding this document to Thom Julian, Associate Dean of Students, at 440-775-

8788 or tjulian@oberlin.edu. 

Resources: 

• Oberlin College & Conservatory - Faculty Statement on Hazing

• Oberlin College & Conservatory Student Conduct Policy

• Oberlin College & Conservatory - Policy on Hazing

https://codes.ohio.gov/ohio-revised-code/section-3345.19
mailto:tjulian@oberlin.edu
https://www.oberlin.edu/sites/default/files/content/2020-2021_statement_on_hazing.pdf
https://www.oberlin.edu/sites/default/files/content/2020-2021_oberlin_student_conduct_system_policy.pdf
https://www.oberlin.edu/sites/default/files/content/hazingpolicy_2022-2023.pdf
https://www.oberlin.edu/sites/default/files/content/hazingpolicy_2022-2023.pdf

